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This term our investigations topic is 

‘I Am A Physicist’ with each 

Learning Community focusing on a 

different area but with everybody 

focussing on inventions!  This topic 

allows for lots of creativity as well 

as a lot of fun. It also involves the 

design skills of plan, draw, model 

and evaluate.  

The Foundation students will be 

answering the question ‘What can 

I invent with sound?’  They will 

be heading off to hear many 

musical instruments that make a 

range of sounds with a trip to Hamer Hall to hear the Melbourne 

Symphony Orchestra.  I’m sure they’ll get some good ideas for what 

they can make. 

The 1/2 Learning Community will be answering the question ‘What 

can I invent using gravity?’ They will be looking at the forces of 

gravity, push and pull.  They will be exploring inventors and how things 

get invented through reading and discussing picture story books. 

The 3/4 Learning Community will be answering the question ‘What 

can I invent using heat and force? They will be exploring friction, 

magnets and electrostatic forces and look at ways this knowledge was 

used to create things.  

The 5/6 Learning Community will be answering the question ‘What 

can I invent using light and electricity?’ They will be exploring the 

many sources of 

electricity, electrical 

circuits as well as the refraction and reflection of light. 

All of this amazing work will finish with a Design Expo where everyone can 

come along and see all of the great inventions and students can explain to 

parents and family how the physics knowledge gained is used in their 

invention. 

The principal of Glenroy College, Andrew Arney, is coming over next week 

to visit the 5/6 Learning Community and tell them 

about the college.  He will also be available 

straight after school on Thursday 8th May down 

near the back gate of our school in Melbourne 

Ave, if any parents would like to have a chat with 

him about the college.  He is looking forward to 

meeting people and answering any questions you 

may have.  

Term 2 2025 
5/6 excursion to Scienceworks – 
May 7th 
Mother’s Day Stall – 8th May 
Bouquets and breakfast – May 
9th to celebrate Mother’s Day  
Foundation excursion MSO at 
Hamer Hall May 9th  
5/6 Parent camp info session – 
3:30pm 19th May 
5/6 Camp – June 4th to 6th 

School Photos – June 11th 
3/4 Camp – June 18th – 20th 

Design Expo: June 30th 3:30pm 
Parent Teacher Interviews – 
July 3rd (12:00pm to 7:30pm) 
Pupil free day 
House Spirit Day – July 4th 

We are a Child Safe School. 
All school policies are regularly updated: 

To keep up to date you can follow this link: 

https://www.glenroycentralps.vic.edu.au/page

/113/Policies  

The school treats any personal 
information we gather from you 
confidentially and in line with the 
Department’s Privacy Policy. 
 
Please note: The school yard is supervised 
from 8:45am each morning until 3:35pm 
each afternoon Monday to Friday. 
 
 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.glenroycentralps.vic.edu.au%2Fpage%2F113%2FPolicies&data=04%7C01%7CJoanne.Money%40education.vic.gov.au%7C736b6717b8554abae87308d9fb0d13ad%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637816855860492043%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=ixatMhZ5Gs2Tv7VCRUv%2FAXKCV7dg%2BN4AzXNXMoIeT%2FY%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.glenroycentralps.vic.edu.au%2Fpage%2F113%2FPolicies&data=04%7C01%7CJoanne.Money%40education.vic.gov.au%7C736b6717b8554abae87308d9fb0d13ad%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637816855860492043%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=ixatMhZ5Gs2Tv7VCRUv%2FAXKCV7dg%2BN4AzXNXMoIeT%2FY%3D&reserved=0


Next Friday 9th May, we will be hosting "Bouquets and 

Breakfast" in the gym at 8:30am. We invite each student to 

bring along an important female role model such as their mum, 

aunty, grandmother or other special person to enjoy a light 

breakfast and make some beautiful crepe paper flowers. If you 

would like to come, you must RSVP on Xuno by Monday 

5th May so that we can make sure we have enough food and 

craft supplies for everyone. Unfortunately, you will not be able 

to enter the gym without an RSVP as all guests need to check 

in upon arrival. We look forward to seeing all of you there! 

 

Have a great weekend! 
Remember, every day counts! 
Jo Money 
Principal 
 

 

 

Thursday 8th May 
Gifts for sale from $1.00 to $8.00 - 

lots of choices 

Please send money on the day only. Use an 

envelope or zip lock bag for your 

child to keep their money safe and clearly label it with your child’s name 

and year level. 

 

 

FOUNDATION TOURS:  If you know someone who lives in Glenroy and 

is interested in our school, we are conducting school tours for 2026 

enrolments. Ring the school office on 93064144 to book in on one of the 

available dates.  

 

Our school enrolment zone can be found at 

www.findmyschool.vic.gov.au 

 

 

http://www.findmyschool.vic.gov.au/


 



KINDER NEWS 
For ANZAC Day, the children made special handprint art to remember 

the brave men and women who served our country. The red handprints 

show the colour of the poppy flower, which is a symbol used to honour 

those who have died in war. 

This simple activity helped the children learn about the ANZAC spirit, 

courage, friendship, and strength. It gave us a gentle way to talk about 

remembering and thanking those who came before us. 

 


